
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COVID-19 Case Update in Sts’ailes 

 

 

Sts’ailes has identified one household that has 5 positive cases of COVID-19. The 
home has been diligent in isolating. Contact tracing has been completed within Sts’ailes 
and through Fraser Health and no close contacts requiring isolation have been identified 
on reserve.  

 

We advise all of Sts’ailes to monitor for symptoms as cases in the region continue to be 
a concern. A special consideration for children that took the bus to Agassiz school 
district from October 25th to October 29th as there was an exposure during this week. 
The mask policy and assigned seating have reduced the need for concern of 
transmission, but we continue to advise these students to monitor for symptoms for the 
next week.  

 

If anyone has any questions or concerns they can reach out to our Yeqwethet 
department 604-796-9601  

 

  

 

 


